
GRADUATION LEIS 
Fresh from Hawaii 

The NPHS Cheer Boosters are offering FRESH HAWAIIAN LEIS for Graduation. 
These orchid leis will be handcrafted and flown from Honolulu on Wednesday, 
June 5 and delivered to you on Thursday, June 6, the day before graduation. 

GUARANTEED FRESH -- EASY DELIVERY 
Leis will be available for pickup at NPHS on Thursday, June 6 from 4-7pm.  ​All orders must 
be picked up at that time​.  You will receive an email confirming delivery timing and instructions.  
Please note, per school direction, leis may not be worn during the graduation ceremony.   

PRESALE ONLY• ORDER INFO 

Fill out this form and mail to NPHS Cheer Boosters, c/o Pamela King, 1511 Silver Shadow Dr. 
Newbury Park, CA 91320. ​All orders must be received by 4pm on Friday, May 31. Please make 
checks payable to NPHS Cheer Boosters. Venmo is also available: @Pamela-King-52, please 
make sure to include all below information in the payment.  Each lei is $25. 

Student’s name _________________________________________________________________ 

Purchaser’s name_______________________________________________________________ 

Email (to confirm order) ______________________________________________________ 

Number of leis requested _________ Total payment enclosed __________________ 

Questions: Please contact Pamela King at kiddleking1990@yahoo.com or 626-318-7229 

NPHS CHEER APPRECIATES YOUR SUPPORT, THANK YOU!! 

NP Cheer Booster Tax ID 237035339 
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